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Message from the Mayor Regarding COVID-19 

 

Wharton, TX, April 2, 2020- 

Below is a message from City of Wharton Mayor Tim Barker. 

Governor Greg Abbott's Executive Order No. GA-14 states that all Texans are required to 

Stay at Home unless they are providing essential services or doing essential things such 

as going to the grocery store, obtaining medical care, or picking up food from restaurants.  

This means that all residents need to do just that for the protection of themselves, their 

families and their community.  I would like to personally thank those that have made 

efforts to slow the spread of the virus.  I am proud of the way our local businesses and 

citizens have complied with these rapidly changing requirements.  We all must do our 

part for the health and safety of our community.  Find out more on the City of Wharton's 

website at: http://www.cityofwharton.com/page/COVID-19 
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